
Newmarket Veterans Memorial 

Trust Committee 
APPROVED Minutes – May 16, 2017 

 
Roll Call:  Chair; Phil Nazzaro, Vice Chair; Dave Wade, Secretary/Treasurer; Rochelle 

Sharples, Members; Don April, John Carmichael, Nancy Eaton, Patrick Marsh. 
 

Chair Nazzaro brought the meeting to order at 7:05pm. 
 

John made a motion to accept the minutes of April 18, 2017 with one change.  In 
addition to John doing flowers for the Urn, he also will be taking care of flowers for the 

GAR Memorial.  Motion seconded and passed with the change.  Patrick Marsh abstained. 
 

Old Business:  Everyone reported on how they were doing on donations of gift 
certificates for raffle prizes.  Don turned in gift certificate he had collected thus far.  

Everyone will continue to follow up with their list of businesses to reach out to. 

 
Sponsors are still needed for additional fund-raising.  To date we have 12 teams 

confirmed so there are 6 available spots for more teams.   
 

Rochelle has several Legion Auxiliary ladies that are more than ready to help out on 
various holes to sell raffle tickets.  Maureen Wade and John Carmichael will be handling 

the registration the day of event. 
 

Memorial Day Parade was discussed and Dave will be hauling the cannon again this 
year.  Date is slated for Tuesday, May 30th.  Line up at Library will begin at 5:30pm with 

Step off at 6pm.  The American Legion has set a rain date this year of Wed. May 31st 
with the times being the same. 

 
John reported the Vietnam Era Taping will take place Sat. Sept. 23rd in Town Hall 

Chambers.  Time to be approximately 1pm but will confirm time as it gets closer. 

 
New Business:  Chair Nazzaro confirmed with town that water at the Bandstand will be 

turned on by weeks end. 
 

Committee confirmed that next meeting will begin with a site walk of memorials to see 
what upcoming projects are needed. 

 
Patrick made a motion to adjourn at 7:30pm.  Motion seconded and passed. 

 
Next Meeting:  Tues, June 20th at 6:30pm for site walk. Meeting to follow in chambers. 

Respectively Submitted: 
Rochelle Sharples, Secretary 

 
 

 

 


